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MEMO 

TO:  Chairperson Fred Smith and Committee Members  

FROM: Andrew Beyer, P.E. 

DATE:  December 22, 2022 

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, January 4, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. 

Review and take possible action: An Ordinance to repeal a portion of Section 500-6 Parking limitations. A. (2) 
No parking in loading zones 
 
The property owner of 217 N. Fifth Street has requested that the loading zone located on Jones Street near N. 
Fifth Street, and adjacent to her property, be removed to allow for conventional street parking. The loading 
zone was created by the Public Safety & Welfare Committee in 2014 at the request of the former property 
owner/business, The Kid’s Palace, which no longer operates from 217 N. Fifth Street. A draft ordinance is 
attached for Committee review.  
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